
General Practitioner
Dr Mudziri Matloha 
relocated to Burgersfort 
Medical Centre

We wish Dr. Matloha all 
the best with his new 

responsibilities.

Dr Matloha, who was 
previously based at PH’s 

Mashishing Medical 
Centre, is looking forward 

to assist patients at 
Burgersfort: “I am truly 
excited to join the team 

and I will continue to 
work harder, to the best 

of my abilities and 
knowledge, to provide 

a great service to all our
clients with a smile.”
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